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NHS Foundation Trust

Cornwall Partnership NHS Foundation Trust
Head Office

Fairview House

Corporation Road

Private and Confidential BODMIN
Cornwall

PL31 2QT

Date: 15 September 2016

Tel: 01208 834634

Emailed to: request-345389-d1a075bf@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Jones
Re: Freedom of Information Request — reference number 54500

| write further to your email dated 14 September 2016 regarding your request for a review into the
Trusts response to your Freedom of Information request, reference number 54500.

| can confirm that | will be handling your appeal and may be contacted by telephone on the above
telephone number should you have any questions or concerns. The review is a full and new
examination of how the Trust managed and responded to your request and will be conducted
independently to the Freedom of Information Team who coordinated the response to your request.

A final decision on your appeal will be sent to you as soon as possible, you are also entitled to appeal
to the Information Commissioner for a review of the matter. In the event that you need to make such
an appeal you can do so by writing to the Information Commissioner at the following address:

Information Commissioners Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

\)\DCMO‘J@’\

Julie Dawson
Chief Operating Officer
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We are a research active trust, to get involved in a research project, please email cpn-tr. CFTresearch@nhs.net
For information on mental health medication visit choiceandmedication.org/cornwall

Chair: Vicky Wood  Chief Executive: Phillip Confue
Head Office: Fairview House, Corporation Road, Bodmin, Cornwall, PL31 1FB .
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